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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
Check Our Recent Interview  
with historian David Barton  
http://afaofpa.org/listen   
 
News From Around PA 
Harrisburg gets a new 
homosexual center on Third 
Street across from the Broad 
Street Market.  Common 
Roads will provide programs 
for young people and 
coordinate with GSA clubs in 
local schools.  Equality PA is 
renting office space.   

The day after the 
Commonwealth Court 
upheld the voter ID law, the 
lead plaintiff in the case was 
able to get the necessary 
photo ID -not because of the 
court decision, but because 
she simply went with the 
necessary documentation.   
Seems like the ACLU may 
have been misleading her! 

New from National Scene  
OutSports.com editor Cyd 
Ziegler is calling for an end to 
Chick-fil-A sponsorship of 
the Chick-fil-A Kickoff Game 
and the Chick-fil-A Bowl.  He 

called the Chick-fil-A logo a 
symbol of oppression and 
legalized discrimination. 

The Heritage Foundation 
reports that Dodd-Frank 
banking regulations, which 
turned two on July 21st, are 
strangling the economy.  It 
created the Consumer 
Financial Protection Bureau 
that has unparalleled powers 
and swelled the ranks of 
regulators by 2,849.  It does 
not end bailouts or taxpayer 
support of big banks, but 
permits the FDIC to purchase 
the assets of a failing bank, 
guarantee its obligations, 
take a security interest in its 
assets, and borrow on the 
failed firm’s total 
consolidated assets.  For 
Bank of America, that would 
be $2 trillion in bailout 
authority  paid by taxpayers! 

In a 2011 interview with Lisa 
Ling Exodus International 
President Alan Chambers 
states: “There are people out 
there who are living an active 
gay Christian life. God is the 
one who called them and has 
their heart and they are in 
fellowship with Him, and I do 
believe they will be in 
heaven with me.”  In January 
he addressed the  "Gay 
Christian Network" (GCN) 

conference stating Exodus 
must change its motto from 
"change is possible" because 
complete change is not 
possible!  Dr. Robert Gagnon, 
Associate Professor of NT at 
the Pittsburgh Theological 
Seminary, has called for 
Chambers removal, but don't 
expect that to happen as he 
has stacked his board with 
people who agree with him.  
A video of Alan Chambers 
speaking at the GCN 
conference can be found on 
YouTube.  Some former 
ministry partners of Exodus 
International have formed 
Restored Hope Network. 
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, 
to become involved in pro-
family issues in their 
community, state and the 
nation. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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